
Classroom Fundraising Campaign 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce our Classroom Fundraising Campaign aimed at providing our 

students with essential resources and enriching experiences. This year's goal is to raise $2,000 to 

support various classroom activities and materials. 

Fundraising will kick off on [Start Date] and run until [End Date]. We have planned several fun 

activities throughout the campaign, including a bake sale, car wash, and a raffle. We encourage 

each of you to participate and share this opportunity with family and friends. 

Your contributions, no matter the size, will have a significant impact on our students' educational 

journey. Together, we can create a fantastic learning environment! 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement. If you have any questions or would like 

to volunteer, please feel free to contact me at [Your Contact Information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


